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The Corporation of the City of London 
Office  519.661.5095 
Fax  519.661.5933 
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Monday June 11, 2018 
 
 
Chair and Members  
Civic Works Committee 
 
RE: Edmonton Declaration 
 
 
At the most recent Big City Mayor’s Caucus meeting, Edmonton Mayor Don Iveson extended a 
call to Canadian mayors to endorse the “Edmonton Principle” (attached) locally. This declaration 
calls on all the governments to recognize the immediate and urgent need for coordinated action 
on climate change.  
  
Recommendation: That staff be directed to investigate the City of London becoming a 
signatory to the Edmonton Declaration and report back to the appropriate committee with a 
recommendation, as well as an overview of any potential implications. 
 
 

      
 
Paul Hubert      Matt Brown 
Deputy Mayor     Mayor 
Councillor Ward 8 
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https://www.globalcovenantofmayors.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/Edmonton_Declaration_Update_May23_v2.pdf#_blank

